From: Neil Garrett Neil.Garrett@occ.ok.gov
Subject: Facility #55-03490: Former Fina Station #9442, 900 S Broadway, Edmond, OK 73034
Date: April 28, 2021 at 1:21 PM
To: heather@dakil.com

To Whom it concerns,

Three underground storage tanks were pulled from the ground on 3/1/1989. Enough
backfill was removed from the top and sides of the tanks to allow extraction. All of that
backfill was hauled off and disposed of offsite. The tanks had only held gasoline and soil
sampling indicated they had leaked. Case 064-0O4 was activated on 4/10/1989 and the
subsurface investigated and groundwater monitored. A risk assessment was performed
and determined that only acceptable gasoline concentrations remained. Most remaining
gasoline impact is associated with the former tank pit and not much underlies the existing
building. The case was closed 7/14/1998.

Sincerely,
Neil R. Garrett

Project Environmental Analyst Supervisor
Okla. Corp. Comm./Petroleum Storage Tank Div.
2101 N. Lincoln Blvd.

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

E-mail: neil.garrett@occ.ok.gov

® Phone: (405) 522-5266

® Mobile: (405) 556-1829

& Fax: (405) 521-4945
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